MINUTES

BOARD OF FINANCE

SPECIAL MEETING

March 20, 2023

OXFORD TOWN HALL 6:30 p.m.

Members present: Chairman Jack Kiley, Sue Arpin, Dana Flach, Paula Jensen and Kathryn Dennen

Others Present: James Hliva (Finance Director), and several Department Heads and the Registrar of Voters

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. by Chairman Kiley and all present stood for the Pledge of Allegiance of the Flag.

The following Departments presented their budgets

Ambulance

Registrar of Voters

Assessor

Assessment Appeals

Civic Activities

All of the departmental budgets were presented. The Registrar of Voters explained why they needed to replace broken equipment. Also, Early Voting was discussed but no final decisions had been made by the State of Connecticut. The Board of Finance stated that the budget adjustments will have to wait until after the State of Connecticut finalizes the rules and regulations regarding Early Voting.

Madalene Taggert of the Oxford Ambulance Association explained how several new regulations are putting a strain on the finances of the Association.

Being not further business, Paula Jensen made a motion to adjourn, Seconded by Kathryn Dennen. The meeting was adjourned at 8:27 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted

James A. Hliva

Finance Director